

## DEPARTMENT OF SURGERY GRADUATE SCHOOL OF MEDICINE TOHOKU UNIVERSITY





Dear Dr. Isabel Stengler 2023 IPITA-IXA-CTRMS Congress Organizer

## IPITA-IXA-CTRMS JOINT CONGRESS

July 20, 2023

Dear Dr. Isabel,

This letter verifies that Dr. Hiroaki Mitsugashira has attended a liver, kidney, and pancreas transplantation training program at Tohoku University Hospital from August 1, 2022.

Dr. Mitsugashira has been responsible for various duties, including ward work, outpatient, surgeries, research, and student education. He has performed his duties in a highly competent and professional manner.

In case of any queries regarding Dr. Mitsugashira, feel free to contact tsu7ka5so8mi@med.tohoku.ac.jp or +81 22 717 7214.

Kanaki Tokerdal

Sincerely,

Kazuaki Tokodai, MD, PhD.

Department of Surgery

Tohoku University

1-1 Seiryo-machi, Aoba-ku, Sendai, Miyagi, 980-8574, Japan.

Tel: +81 22 717 7214, Fax: +81 22 717 7217

E-mail: tsu7ka5so8mi@med.tohoku.ac.jp, ktokodai@surg.med.tohoku.ac.jp